
From: Kimberly Vasta <vastakimberly73@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jul 25, 2017 at 1:57 PM 
Subject: RE: Dirty Electricity 
To: r.smith@chelanpud.org, garry.arseneault@chelanpud.org, dennis.bolz@chelanpud.org, 
ann.congdon@chelanpud.org, steve.mckenna@chelanpud.org, susan.hartman@chelanpud.org 

Dear Chelan County PUD 
Commissioners: Ann, Randy, Gary,Dennis and Steve 

     Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 

     The installation of utility smart meter or any meter that transmits microwave radiation on the 
property of 200 Clinton Street in Leavenworth WA is refused and prohibited.   
      They are by definition surveillance devices.  Those with access to the smart meter database 
can review a permanent history of household activities.  This is invasive to the lives of the 
occupants.   
     Electromagnetic and RF energy contamination from SM exceeds allowable safe and healthful 
limits for domestic environments as determined by the EPA and other scientific programs.   
     My hope is that you reconsider installing these and just leave the analog meters which are 
working just fine and don't produce dirty electricity.  

Thank you and have a great day! 

Kim & Joe Vasta 
200 Clinton Street 
Leavenworth WA 
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